
WATER OF BETHEL LLC  
2820 BENJAMIN CT SE, 
OLYMPIA, WA, 98501 

(253) 255-5892 
BETHELH20@GMAIL.COM 

DATE 5-1-2020 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Water of Bethel has asked the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission for 
authorization to transfer ownership and operation of Bethel Water Company INC to 
Water of Bethel LLC. This transfer is contingent upon approval by the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission.  
 
My name is Cole Loncar, I will be your system operator. I have a background in Real Estate, 
construction, and water works.  I am certified as a Water Distribution Manager.  I look 
forward to taking care of your water needs. 
 
If you have questions about this request and how it will affect you, please call Water of 
Bethel at (253)255-5892.  
 
This case will be on the agenda of the commission’s open meeting in Olympia, which is 
scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on 5/21/20. The UTC building is closed to the public until further 
notice. This open meeting may be conducted by telephone only. If you intend to listen or 
participate, call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting. You can 
also call this number for the status of the UTC building closure or visit www.utc.wa.gov. 
 
You can also comment on this case by using the “Public Comment” feature at the 
commission’s Web site at utc.wa.gov or by using the contact information below. Please 
understand that comments sent by traditional mail may be delayed because staff access to 
the building is limited. 
 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Water of Bethel/ Cole Loncar 
 


